
Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

In regard to the recent legal notice which I received from Florida Water Services Corp., I 
definitely do not agree that they should change the authorization so that they would be 
regulated by the Florida Public Service Commission. The counties are doing a fine job 
the way it is and it should be left that way. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter and I ask that you and the commission 
seriously consider the above request, leaving the counties to do the regulating.. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth A. Borgeson. 
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